
Kane

Kane Land Walking Path

Design and Construction

Article 53 Sponsored by: Community Preservation Committee and Planning Board

Yes Vote: A yes vote would approve $30,000 of funding supported by the Stow Community Preservation

Committee, which would help assist in costs associated with the creation of a trail such as engineering and
survey costs for trail access, trail markers, and signage.

Location: The “Kane Land” is a ~29 acre Town owned parcel  located in
Gleasondale Village near the intersection of Rt. 62 and Marlboro Road.

Project Highlights *Illustrations show the proposed trail location and
Kane Lane property boundaries.

∙ As part of the Gleasondale Village Revitalization Project, neighborhood
access to open space was found to be a considerable need in the Village. The
Planning and Conservation Departments have assisted in the development of
this proposal to support the ongoing implementation plan for the Village as
established in the Gleasondale Village Planning effort final report.

∙ It is anticipated that the initial trail use would be predominantly
neighborhood focused, with most accessing the trailhead on foot.
No motorized vehicles will be allowed given the parcel’s ongoing
potential as a future public water supply area.

∙ The trail will be a primitive nature trail, less than a mile long with
a relatively even grade.


